
 

  

 

 
DEAR PARENTS 

 

March is another exciting month with St. 
Patrick’s Day, Poison Prevention Week 
(March 18th-22nd), and spring beginning 
(March 20th)!  

March is also “Nutrition Month.” 

 

Don’t forget…daylight savings time 
begins on Sunday, March 10th. CHANGE 
YOUR CLOCKS AHEAD ONE HOUR!  

 

 

SPRING BREAK 

There is no Preschool March 25th-29th. 
We hope you enjoy this spring break! 
Classes resume on Monday, April 1st. 
Reminder: There is no tuition charge for 
spring break week. This has already been 
figured into your tuition.  

 

 

 

March 2019 Preschool News 
 

YOU DO NOT LIKE THEM. YOU SAY. 
TRY THEM! TRY THEM!  

AND YOU MAY!  

(DR. SEUSS)… 
 

 

We will have a basket of breakfast bars 
with a Dr. Seuss quote attached to them 
available March 12th-15th to celebrate 
Nutrition month and Dr. Seuss. Be sure 
to grab one sometime during the week.  

 

 

 

BUTTER BRAIDS FUNDRAISER 

Our Butter Braid fundraiser begins on 
Friday, March 15th and ends on Friday, 
March 29th. They will be delivered April 
10th. These are delicious and great for 
Spring celebrations! Watch for more 
information to come soon!  

 

 
 

RESOURCE EVENT 

Cock a Doodle Zoo will be here on 
Wednesday, March 6th at 9:30 a.m. The 
children will learn about some exotic 
animals & be able to touch them. 

 

 



  

  

 

TYKES CORNER 
Did you know that on September 26th, 

1961, the 87th United States Congress 

passed a joint resolution requesting that 

the President of the United States 

proclaim the third week of March National 

Poison Prevention Week? On February 7, 

1962, President John F. Kennedy 

responded to this request and proclaimed 

the third week of March as National Poison 

Prevention Week. The first National Poison 

Prevention Week was therefore observed 

in March 1962.  

This year it is March 18th-22nd. Please help 

us teach children about poison dangers. If 

someone may have been poisoned, call the 

toll free Poison Help Line (1-800-222-1222), 

which connects you to your local poison 

center.  

 
Also, check out the Parent Education topic 
for this month on our website: “Building 
Social and Emotional Skills at Home.”  
 

 
 

 
SCHOLASTIC BOOKS  

 

This month our book orders will be due 
on Wednesday, March 20th. 
Please remember to write a check to Tiny 
Tots for these separate from your tuition.     

 

 

FAMILIES BOARD 
 
We have started a new Families board in the 
hallway. We will use it to welcome a new 
family or feature a current family.  

 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

We will be celebrating the “Week of the 
Young Child” April 8th-12th. Watch for more 
info on some fun activities we have planned 
for this week.  

 

Parent/Teacher spring conferences will be on 
Wednesday & Thursday, April 17th & 18th. 
THERE IS NO PRESCHOOL ON THESE DAYS. 
We will send home more information as we 
get closer.   

 

 

 

 


